History Student’s Association Report to AUS Council,
October 5th

· A callout for the History Journal’s Editor-in-Chief has been made
· The department is in contact with a number of Professor’s to organize a series of Prof Talks
· Application submitted and received for Peer Tutoring for the Fall Semester – still in communication with the AUS VP Academic
· Planning a departmental Exec meet and greet for community outreach
· Trying to raise awareness about student rights and avenues of redress within the department
· [bookmark: _GoBack]HAS VP External has been allocated seats on the Constitution and By-law Review Committee as well as the Arts Undergraduate Improvement Fund Committee
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